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TEATRO DE LA LUNA
Saturday Bilingual Theatre Workshops Series
For DC students - Final Presentations

Supported by
MAYOR’S OFFICE ON LATINO AFFAIRS (MOLA)

Thanks to the support of the DC Mayor’s Office on Latino Affairs, Teatro de la Luna is pleased to announce the final presentations of the Saturday Bilingual Theatre Workshops series.  DC student participants will present their work on Saturday December 8, @ 11:00 am at the Consulate of El Salvador, 926 Philadelphia Av., Silver Spring Md, 20910 (Metro Bus: 70). And, on December 15, @11 am at Casa de la Luna at 4020 Georgia Avenue, NW, Washington, DC 20011 (Metro line:  Georgia Ave - Petworth – Green & Yellow Lines). 

This free series for DC students started on October 13 with workshops held at Casa de la Luna conducted by actors and instructors Karen Morales Chacana and Marcela Ferlito.  
Teatro de la Luna cordially invites parents and friends to attend the presentations to share and discuss with the participants their new experience. Lite refreshments at the end of the performance will be served.
Teatro de la Luna, founded in 1991, continues to produce plays and other events that celebrate Latin American culture. On multiple occasions Teatro de La Luna has been recognize for its work. The Arlington Chapter of the American Association of University Women honored its Director Mario Marcel with the Elizabeth Campbell Award for his contributions to the arts. On two occasions, Teatro de la Luna also has received the STAR Award from the Arlington County Commission for the Arts for the organization’s administrative excellence and service to the community. The organization also received in 2017, the Working 4 the Community Award from NBC4, Washington, DC. Likewise, Teatro de la Luna Producer Nucky Walder, received the Latina Woman Leadership 2009 Award and, most recently, the Lifetime Achievement Award presented by Mayor Muriel Bowser and the Office on Latino Affairs-MOLA. Teatro de la Luna is committed to using bilingual cultural and theatrical events to connect and promote dialogue between the area’s Spanish-speaking and English-speaking communities.

For more information, call 202-882-6227

Email: info@teatrodelaluna.org        or          www.teatrodelaluna.org
Teatro de la Luna, a 501(c)(3) nonprofit organization. This project receives support from the DC Mayor’s Office on Latino Affairs (MOLA), and individual support.
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